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Chairmans Reports

From: Mike smith <mikejo.smith@medsteadpc.org>
Sent: Sat, 1 Mar, 2025 at 19:27

To: ClerkMedsteadpc

Chairmans Full Council

Pavilion/Sports Club

We have just received the sign of certificate from the Architect
but are still awaiting final account from the builders.

We have decided which carpet company to use and placed an order
to carpet new pavilion and sport club area this should take
place at the end of March.

Quotes were looked at to replace sports club shower mixing heads
and this will be installed mid March.

We have had damage to the football pitch as someone was able to
remove one of the dragon's teeth and drive on the field .

After this event I walked with the clerk around the football and
cricket pitch and identified which teeth need replacing so we
are now awaiting quotes to replace

loose teeth.

At the same time we had a visit from some moles this has now
been sorted.

Flashing lights have been installed from both approaches to the
school and work when pupils arrive and leave school.

I would like to welcome our new co-opted councillor Jez Hood.

We have new picnic tables which will be installed shortly

Chairman F&G
We have not held a meeting but have been asked by full council
to look into
the clerk contract as their are a few anomalies which we will
report back to the council after our next meeting on 26 March.

Speed Watch coordinator
We have just installed a solar panel to the sign as you approach
the school from the Red Hill direction this should make sure the
battery never runs out.

Sent from my iPad
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